
Southwest Region – District 3 
Grande Voiture du Indiana 

 

My Fellow Veterans & Voyageurs! 

At 98th Grande Promenade, I was proudly elected Chef de Train of the Southwest Region – District 3.  I am 

honored to serve with you for the upcoming year.  My goal this year is to get out more to visit Voiture Locales 

in the Southwest Region and across Indiana.  I will be contacting Chef de Gares and/or Correspondants to 

schedule visits starting in August 2019.  In addition, please let me know how I can assist you, and when you have 

events.  If possible, my wife and I would like to attend.  Plus, I can help put the word out around the Grand.    

In Summary, I look forward to working and socializing with you.  Let me know when you are having events and 

I will try to make some of them… Will need to check with the Admiral (the Wife) so I can plan on coming to the 

events! 

Now let’s talk about the 2019 Membership! 

Proud to let all of you know that Our Grande Voiture du Indiana achieved 100% AND Southwest District 

exceeded 101% of membership goals in 2019.  Our SW TOP DOG Voiture of the Year was “Voiture Locale 145 

Indianapolis” who exceeded mission by attaining 120% Membership.  Outstanding!    

 

 

Congratulations & Thank You! 

to 

ALL Voitures for their hard work and 

dedication this past year! 

Keep Up the Great Work! 

2020 Goal:  All Voiture Locales achieve or 

exceed 100% Membership! 

 

 

 

Don Caudell Jr. 
Chef de Train – SW District 


